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Inspection Services                                       

 Dpt. ofUrban Development

Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr. Director

Manager                                                                                                                                

CITY OF PORTLAND

March 1, 2001

University of Southern Maine

Attn:  Larry Homan

96 Falmouth Street

PO Box 9300

Portland, ME 04104-9300

RE:  631 Congress Street (Portland Hall)

CBL:   046-D-022

Dear Mr. Homan:


As per our request on February 9, 2001, this letter verifies compliance with snow removal at the above stated property on the Deering Street sidewalk between Henry and Avon Streets.  We appreciate your attention to this issue currently and in the future.  If you have any questions regarding this matter please feel free to call me 

@ 874-8715.

Sincerely,

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer 

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


